
Dear Sir, 
 
 
I have came across the proposal for ‘social and emotional wellbeing checks” for 0-3 year olds in the 
newspaper and I don’t agree that this should be implemented. Many babies and infants can be upset or cry 
when they are upset and this should not be used as a gauge in these checks. 
 
I am an uncle of two children and I would not want to see them checked for this at such a young age as it 
could lead to drugging of them and labelling them. I want to see children happy and I don’t think this is the 
way to achieve it. 
 
 
Best, 
Sascha 
 
 
 


